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22 August 2022
ONLINE BOOKING CANCELLATION NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Online Accommodation Booking which was scheduled to commence on the 23rd of August 2022 have been postponed due to unforeseen circumstances. We regretfully have to reset our Online Booking to Thursday, 25 August 2022.

Students are therefore encouraged to utilise this opportunity and complete 	all the processes which are requisite for the Online Booking Management system.

NB: Please be reminded that the Official Check-in date for NEW STUDENTS remains Sunday, 28 August, 2022. RETURNING STUDENTS are therefore kindly advised to respect their check-in date of Sunday, 4 September 2022.
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For further enquiries please contact the following:-
Accommodation Officer: - 0772245348/0772484581/0773062991/0772389529

Any inconveniences caused are sincerely regretted.

Thank you
O. Simbo 
(Dean of Students)
